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Resolution 
 

In Commendation of Paul K. Miller 
Director of Disability Support Services 

 

Whereas Paul K. Miller, in the hereafter known as Paul, has served California State 
University Fullerton for more than 40 years; and 

Whereas Paul has served as the Director of Disability Support Services, Director of Student 
Athlete Assistance Program, Commencement Coordinator, University Police 
Chaplain, and as the campus steward of the annual Special Games Program; and 

Whereas Paul is well known for his keen fashion sense, collection of designer khaki shorts, 
and his wise counsel; and 

Whereas Paul’s leadership was instrumental in the growth of the office of Disability Support 
Services at CSUF from a small pilot program in 1974 to a program that serves more 
than 1,200 students annually; and  

Whereas Paul responds with the utmost speed to calls and concerns even when working 
from his office in Hawaii; and 

Whereas Paul’s kindness, commitment, and dedication to improving and enriching the lives 
of those around him is evident in the large number of students, faculty, and staff 
who, at the drop of a hat, could tell you a story about something Paul did to help 
them; and 

Whereas Paul’s electric cart driving skills are legendary, as is his knowledge of places no one 
else seems to know about on the CSUF campus; and 

Whereas The commencement platform party will likely go the wrong way and the University 
Mace will be lost if Paul ever stops helping at commencement; and 

Whereas Paul has served as a champion of students with disabilities, helping to educate 
faculty and staff in a collegial manner to ensure learning is preeminent for all 
members of the CSUF community; be it therefore 

Resolved That Paul is highly commended for his invaluable contributions to the university 
and campus community during his tenure at CSUF; and be it further 

Resolved That Paul be named the honorary Academic Senate Chaplain; and be it further  

Resolved That the Academic Senate of California State University Fullerton wishes Paul 
continued success and well-being in his retirement which, according to unnamed 
sources, will continue to include being University Police Chaplain and other CSUF 
activities. 
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